
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
AGREEMENT KIMLEY-HORN 
ASSOCIATES INC.– FEATHERLINE 
LINE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS
January 7, 2025RS-25-007



Background

 During the September 17th City Council meeting there was a discussion and 
direction to proceed with a future bond for Capital Project in 2025 that 
included the Featherline Road Improvements project.

 The project will include widening Featherline to 3 lanes, sidewalks and 
street trees on both sides, stormwater drainage improvements, a new 12” 
watermain, and improvements to the intersection of Featherline and 
Malmaison Road.

 Kimley-Horn Associates Inc. provided a design proposal for this project in 
the amount of $1,833,873.00
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Featherline Road Improvements

Project Limits3



Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the City Manager 
or designee to enter into a Professional Services Agreement with 
Kimley-Horn Associates Inc. for the design of Featherline Road 
Reconstruction project in the amount of $1,833,873.00.
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